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MINUTES
BOARD OF EDUCATION
UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT NO. 248
GIRARD, KS
JANUARY 11, 2018
(Work Session)

The Board of Education of Unified School District 248 met at the Board Office on
Thursday, January 11, 2018. Board members present were: Roger Breneman, Dave
Goble, Lori Johnson, Peggy Marshall, Beth Murphy, Kelly Peak and Dale Shireman.
Also present were: Superintendent, Blaise Bauer; Clerk, Becky Mein; Treasurer, Marilyn
Bennett; HS Principal, Todd Ferguson; Assistant HS Principal, Tom Stegman; MS
Principal, Brannon Kidd; RVH Principal, Mark LaTurner; RVH Assistant Principal, Tina
Peak; Integration Technology Specialist, Cindy Murphy; and Transportation Director,
Rick Neil.

Board President, Dave Goble called the meeting to order at 6 pm.

Superintendent, Blaise Bauer, welcomed new Board Members, Peggy Marshall and
Kelly Peak.

Blaise reviewed the process of the District Strategic Plan and five goals were identified
for the 2018-2023 Strategic Plan. Building Administrators and Board Members will be on
the following committees:

1. Commit to high expectations for teaching and student achievement in
academics throughout all grade levels and all school programs.
Tom Stegman/Tina Peak and Beth Murphy

2. Commit to recruitment, retention, and professional development of a
quality staff through the identification of current and future staff needs.
Todd Ferguson and Roger Breneman/Kelly Peak

3. Enhance community involvement through communication with all
stakeholders.
Mark LaTurner and Lori Johnson/Dale Shireman

4. Develop a facilities plan to identify to address future facility needs.
Blaise Bauer and Dave Goble

5. Identify and address future technology needs and skills for staff and
students.
Brannon Kidd and Peggy Marshall

Building Administrators and Board Members are encouraged to submit possible
committee members to Mr. Bauer.

Meeting ended at 6:18 pm

Becky Mein
Clerk



